
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  
 
 
August 25, 2016 
 

Via Web Portal and  
Overnight Delivery 

 
 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-  
  Notice of Cessation of Telecommunications Service 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 Enclosed please find an original and 12 copies of CenturyLink’s Notice of Cessation of 
Telecommunications Service concerning the operator services known as Busy Line Verify and 
Busy Line Interrupt (BLV/BLI).  This filing is for Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/jga 
 
Enclosures 
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